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SUBMISSION FROM THE APPLICANT 
FOR MCPHILLAMYS GOLD PROJECT 

 
1 March 2023 

 

The Independent Planning Commission (Commission) received a large number of expert reports as 
submissions during the submissions period. The Applicant, Regis Resources, has written to the 
Commission suggesting there is “significant new information” contained in these expert reports and has 
requested an opportunity to respond.  

In the interests of fairness and ensuring the Commission has access to all relevant information, the 
Commission has granted the Applicant’s request to make a late submission to the Panel with the caveat 
that the response only addresses the new information and is limited to a maximum length of 50 pages.  

A copy of the Applicant’s request and response has been published on the Commission’s website, under 
Documents > Correspondence.  
 
The Commission does not propose to permit any further late submissions.   
 
 
END OF STATEMENT 

STATEMENT 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/cases/2022/11/mcphillamys-gold-project

